
VILLAGE OF SHERIDAN 

MONTCALM COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with Act No.43 of the Public Acts of Michigan of 1963, as 
amended, that the Village Council of the Village of Sheridan will hold a public hearing on its proposed 
budget for the 2022-2023 fiscal year on March 22, 2022 at 7:00 pm. The public hearing will be held at 
the Sheridan Village Office, 115 E. Evergreen Street, Sheridan, Michigan. 

 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of 
this hearing. 

 

At the hearing, all parties interested may appear before the Village Council and be heard as to the 
proposed budget. A copy of the proposed budget will be available for public inspection beginning March 
14, 2022, during regular business hours (Mon – Wed 9am – 4pm) at the Village Office 115 E. Evergreen 
Street, Sheridan, MI. 

 

The Annual Meeting will follow. 

 

Dated: March 7, 2022 

Kathy Sanders, Clerk 

Village of Sheridan 


